
 

 
 
 
 
3/06/2019 

Ref No.:  F2010/01613 
 
The Directors 
Wallerawang Quarry (Walker Quarries) 
Lot 6 Great Western Highway 
Wallerawang NSW 2845 
 

Sent via email: ingrid.berzins@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Sirs, 

 
Wallerawang Quarry DA 344-11-2001 Modification 3 (MOD3) 

application Landowner Consent 
 
The Forestry Corporation of NSW (FCNSW) is the landowner of Lot 7071 DP1201227 (part of 
Lidsdale State forest) where a portion of the Wallerawang Quarry it situated. An application to 
modify DA 344-11-2001 has been/will be submitted to the NSW Department of Planning and 
Environment. FCNSW and Walker Quarries have met to discuss this modification, particularly in 
relation to rehabilitation and find landform. FCNSW requires close consultation throughout this 
process as some detail is not clear at this stage. Based on this commitment for consultation, FCNSW 
consents to the application submission. 
 
Any future modification applications will be considered separately to this consent.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Jason Molkentin 
Regional Manager 
Northern Softwood Region 
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